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ETI &

EASTERN TECHNOLOGIES, INC.

Post Office Box 409 NMSB3
Ashford, Alabama 36312

Thursday. Angust 18, 2005

Donna Janda
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Control No. 13442

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

030 16 ‘/‘77

Subject: License No. 01-30362-01

Dear Mrs. Janda:

Per our conversation [ am contacting you 1o request a langoage modification to our licensc with regard to wording
used in the "Authorized Use" scclion.

To ensure that no ambiguitics exist with regard. to the trcatment of polyvinyl alcohol (PVA) based materials we
request that the following wording, or something having the same meaning, be used:

For the collection, laundering and decontamination of contaminated clothing and other launderable non-apparel
items; for the collection and decontaminalion of respirators and other such non-launderable non-apparel items that
are used in conjunction with a protcctive clothing program; for the collection and treatment of polyvinyl alcohol-
based garments and other polyvinyl alcohol-based non-apparel items; and for the posscssion of contaminated
equipnient in the licensee's portable laundry umit.

This request is being made 1o cnsure that language exists to cover non-apparel items soch as mops, decon wipes
and other products manufactured from PVA that are compatible with our OREX decontamination and trcatment

process. {f you have any questions relative to this request please contact me at your convemience,

Sincerely,

Mark S Fellows
Vice President - Operations
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated

8//9 /'L@ S~ and to inform you that the initial processing which

includes an administrative review has been performed.

/ Hrtewmd. OF— 30367 —0f

There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number /.? 7 ;?ﬁ- .
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number.
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260.

NRC FORM 532 (Rf) Sincerely,
(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader



